WASHINGTON, D. C.-Con-
gressman Nick Begich called for
the release by the Office of
Management and Budget of §3
million appropriated for educa-
tional programs in Alaska.

In a letter to* George P.
Schultz, 'Director, Office of
Management and Budget, Repre-
sentative Begich said that “Be-
cau/y\of the substantial amount
hY i

of educational funds being with-
held, many Indian educational
programs are being curtailed,
which is resulting in apathy and
unnecessary frustration within
the Indian population.”

The Congressman was infor-
med that the Office of Manage-
ment and Budget is withholding
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approval of substantial amounts
of monies for the Burean of
Indian Affairs Indian Education
Programs. The Alaska'Democrat
expressed his concern because
as he stated, “The problems of
the American Indians are com-
pounded by the lack of adequate
funds for educational purposes.”



